
Subject: SB 895-2 

 

Dear Members of the Oregon Senate Committee on Education, 

 

We have just read the recently added amendments to SB 895-2. We already opposed the 

proposed bill before the recent amendments were added. We are dismayed at the newly proposed 

amendments by Senator Steiner Hayward.  

 

We oppose this bill and it's recent amendments. The current requirement to watch a video 

module explaining the vaccination issues is enough. Let that requirement have time to work, it 

was only introduced last year. This new bill is unnecessary, and poses an undue burden on 

parents. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tom and Jeanne Fuller 

 


